
Election Information Forum

Informed Delivery

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
398,950 DEMOCRATS 
276,137 REPUBLICANS 

288,954 OTHER 
964,041 TOTAL 

*as of 9/13/2021

www.VotePalmBeach.gov 
Main Office: 240 South Military Trail, West Palm Beach FL 33415 

P.O. Box 22309, West Palm Beach, FL 33416 
P: (561) 656-6200 | F: (561) 656-6287 

Last week, your Palm Beach County Elections Office, in partnership with the City of Riviera 
Beach, hosted an Election Information Forum at the Riviera Beach Marina Village to prepare 
voters for the upcoming Special Election for U.S. House of Representatives, District 20, and 
beyond. We provided a socially-distanced, COVID-safe opportunity for residents to register 
to vote, get election-related updates, and learn how recent changes to Florida’s election 
code (SB90) affects voters and the voting process. If you are interested in hosting a voter 
registration or education event, please call us at (561) 656-6200 or email 
info@votepalmbeach.gov.

As the Special Election approaches, your PBC Elections Office encourages all voters to sign-up 
for Informed Delivery with the U.S. Postal Service. Informed Delivery is a secure, FREE feature 
that provides eligible residential consumers with a digital preview of their incoming mail and 
packages. You can conveniently view what’s arriving in your mailbox via email notifications, an 
online dashboard, or mobile app. As a voter, you will have a more convenient and secure “vote 
at home” experience, because you will be able to see when your Election Mail will arrive. Learn 
more about Informed Delivery and sign up at www.usps.com.

http://www.votepalmbeach.gov/

